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To whom it may concern,  

 

I am honored to write a recommendation on behalf of Adam Marshall who is a junior at NDP. I was 

Adam’s geometry teacher during his sophomore year of high school. I have had the privilege to see 

Adam excel in various capacities on campus. He is a leader in the classroom, in athletics and in our 

community at large.  

Adam Marshall is an incredible student and person. In the classroom, he actively engages in 

lectures, asking insightful questions that drive deeper learning. Once he completes his own work, 

Adam is quick to offer assistance to peers who may be struggling. His determination and 

commitment are evident in everything that he does. He is the type of student every teacher hopes 

to have in their classroom! 

Besides being an outstanding student, Adam is a leader in athletics and in our community at large. 

Landon plays a lead role in baseball and seems to have mastered balancing his academic life with 

his athletic life. When out of school for sports, Adam proactively communicates with his teachers to 

make up any work that will be missed in his absence. He is organized and responsible.  

Adam is a kind-hearted young man who consistently shows the highest level of respect for both his 

peers and teachers. He always greets his classroom with a warm “good morning” and leaves with a 

sincere “thank you” for the day's lesson. His compassionate nature extends beyond the classroom 

through his significant community service. Notably, Adam has volunteered at the Cubs Spring 

Training event for cancer awareness, among other commendable efforts. His dedication to giving 

back to the community is something to take great pride in. 

Adam is an incredibly well-rounded individual. I have no doubts he is going to go very far in life! 
 

It is without reservation that I highly recommend Adam Marshall. Please feel free to contact me at 
bbales@ndpsaints.org if you need further information. Thank you for taking the time to read this 
letter.  

 

Sincerely,  

Brooke Bales 

 

9701 East Bell Road 

Scottsdale, Arizona 85260 

Phone: (480) 634-8239 

Fax: (480) 634-8395 

 


